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MONTGOMERY & ANDREWS 
PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION 

ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW 

Paul R, Owen 
Direct Dial (505) 986-2538 
powflrt@montand .co rn 

annu l r%/ n e w m»*>«u o / w w ^ 
325 P«KBO de Pert Ita 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 
Telephone I505) 982-3873 
Fax (SOS) 982-4289 

March 14, 2003 
VIA FACSIMILE 

Lori Wrotenbery. Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Department of Energy, 

Minerals and Natural Resources 
1220 South St, Francis Dr., 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission Case No. 12905 (de novo) 
In the Matter of the Application of Pronghorn Management Corporation for 
Approval of a Salt Water Disposal Well, Lea County, New Mexico. 

Dear Ms. Wrotenbery: 

In anticipation ofthe Commission hearing on March 20,2003, DKD, LLC restates its Pre-Hearing 
statement which it filed on February 24, 2003. In addition, please be advised that the exhibits 
which DKD anticipates introducing at the March 20,2003 hearing arc the same documents which 
DKD introduced as Exhibits 1 through 5 at the September 5, 2002 Division hearing. In addition, 
DKD may introduce a letter from Elliott & Waldron Title & Abstract Co., Inc., which was 
enclosed with a letter from me to you dated February 24, 2003. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours 

Paul R. Owen 

cc: DKD, LLC (via facsimile) 

Ernest Padilla, Esq. (via facsimile) 


